
 

            
            
            

              

            
            
             

              
  

          
          

        
          

          
            

57th Conference of Directors General of Civil 
Aviation Asia and Pacific Region 2022  

      (DGCA APAC)  
The Civil Aviation Authority of Papua New Guinea (CASA PNG) had the pleasure of participating in the 57th 
Conference of Directors General of Civil Aviation Asia and Pacific Region 2022 (DGCA APAC) held at the Paradise 
Convention Centre in Incheon, Republic of Korea from 4th to 8th July 2022. The conference was attended by our Chief 
Executive Officer of CASA and Director of Civil Aviation of PNG, Mr. Benedict Oraka, General Counsel, Ms. 
Amanda Nambau, NCMC Mr. Lei Do’o and Deputy NCMC Ms. Gail Rivu.  

Mr. Benedict Oraka had the honour of being one of the moderators at the conference.  

 

 

CASA conducted several bilateral meetings to strategically address key issues   pertinent to our Pacific region and 
to PNG aviation. Furthermore, to strengthen collaboration with international civil aviation partners that include 
delegations from US Federal Aviation Association (FAA), Civil Aviation Authority United Kingdom (CAA UK), 
Civil Aviation Safety Authority of Australia (CASA AU) and Pacific Aviation Safety Office (PASO).  

The 57th DGCA Conference provided all an excellent 
opportunity to meet in person after the 
COVID-19 pandemic to share experiences and ideas to 
find new openings for enhanced 
collaboration to overcome the challenges of today and to 
restore the air network of the 
Asia Pacific region with ICAO initiative of No Country 
Left Behind. 

 


